

Discovering Winter Treasures

A seasonal workshop with Ebba Bodame on Sunday May 30, 2:00 – 4:00pm

As we journey with our children into winter we can discover treasures unique to this season. Playing with light and darkness, the magic of the Midwinter Festival, storytelling on darkening afternoons, all can bring joy and nurturing to the family.

Topics covered will include:

- Images and stories for winter time
- Playing shadow theatre
- Creating a midwinter festival at home
- How to stay healthy in winter
- Creative seasonal activities



WHEN Sunday May 30 2:00 – 4:00pm

WHERE

Marion Mahony Griffin Hall Glenaeon Castlecrag Campus 121 Edinburgh Rd Castlecrag 2068

BOOKINGS ARE ESSENTIAL.

Please book your free place at:

https://www.trybooking.com/BQJOF



Ebba Bodame has decades of experience in Rudolf Steiner early childhood education. Her talks, workshops, Playgroups and training sessions have inspired a generation of parents towards healthy and creative child raising practices that are positive for children and deeply fulfilling for adults.

For further information, please contact castlecrag@glenaeon.nsw.edu.au or phone 99580774

